
 
 
 

Parents will: 
 

Respect practice and game schedules with timely attendance and will notify 

coaches when their child cannot attend.  

Will drop off child no earlier than 10 minutes before scheduled practice time 

and pick-up immediately after practice.  

Will support the coach’s decisions. If differences of opinion arise, will NOT put 

child in the middle of the issue.  

Will leave coaching to coaches – on and off the court. Yelling instructions to 

children during a game is strictly discouraged. It 

  confuses the child and interferes with the coaches instructions.  

Will reinforce that children show respect for school facilities, coaches, and 

other players at all times.  

Will set an example, and reinforce with our children, that foul and abusive 

language is NEVER acceptable in any situation at  

  any time.  

Will contribute to the success of St. Mark Athletics by volunteering your time 

and getting involved.  

Will contact your coach directly with any concerns. If those concerns are not 

met, contact your sports commissioner,  
    or Tim Schmidt, Athletic Director (tim.schmidt@stmarksports.org)  
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